Track & Field Committee Meeting
June 2022

The chair welcomed all to the first face to face meeting held in a considerable time. An additional welcome was extended to the new CEO on her attendance at her first track & field meeting.
Work continues on the review of the Memorandum & Articles / Terms of Reference projects. 
Commonwealth Games nomination process has been completed.
Two benches have been installed at the track beside the Mary Peters statue, one as a tribute to Mary’s coach, Buster McShane and the second in memory of Wendy Phillips mum, Molly. 
Bangor track has closed for work to be carried out, as also is the case with Antrim track.
A very successful Belfast International took place on 28th May. 
There are several fixtures coming up including; Senior Championships, Masters Championships, and Schools International.

Barbara Scott
Secretary
